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BY E-MAIL 
 
 
June 27, 2019 
 
 
 
Renée Pelletier  
Managing Partner  
Olthuis, Kleer, Townshend LLP  
250 University Ave., 8th Floor  
Toronto, ON  
M5H 3E5  
rpelletier@oktlaw.com 
 
 
Dear Ms. Pelletier: 
 
Re: Request for late intervenor status  
  Imperial Oil Limited - Application for leave to construct the Waterdown to 
  Finch Project 
 Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2019-0007 
 
 
This letter is in response to the Huron-Wendat Nation’s (HWN) request for intervenor 
status and cost award eligibility in the above-referenced application. The Ontario Energy 
Board (OEB) received HWN’s request on June 25, 2019, after the deadline for 
requesting intervenor status and cost eligibility had passed.  
 
HWN’s concerns relate to potential impacts on archeological and burial sites.   
 
Imperial Oil did not object to HWN’s request.  
 
The OEB is satisfied that HWN has a “substantial interest” in the proceeding within the 
meaning of Rule 22.02 of the OEB’s Rules of Practice and Procedure and is approved 
as an intervenor. HWN is eligible to apply for an award of costs under the OEB’s 
Practice Direction on Cost Awards.  HWN is required to accept the record of the 
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proceeding as it currently stands and adhere to the schedule outlined in Procedural 
Order No. 2, dated June 10, 2019. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Christine E. Long 
Registrar 
Office of the Registrar 
 
Encl. 
 
c: All parties in EB-2019-0007 
 


